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Camden Public School

 6 February 2023

               PERMISSION NOTE (K-6)
             ONSLOW OVAL 2023
Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Throughout 2023 we will be using Onslow Oval at different times to support our Athletics Carnival, Cross Country and Physical Education Program.  

Throughout the year we will send information home regarding carnival dates and times, but we would like to receive your permission to allow your child to participate in various training sessions and sporting events 

at Onslow Oval throughout 2023.

Thank you for your support.

Jason Hawker


Principal
2023 K-6 ONSLOW OVAL PERMISSION NOTE

I give permission for my child ___________________________________________ of class_____________

to attend training sessions and sporting events on Onslow Oval throughout 2023.

Medical conditions of which the school should be aware of are: ___________________________________
_______________________________________________________________________________________

Parent contact phone number: _____________________________________________________________
Signed:________________________________________
_
 Date_____________________________

           Parent/Caregiver
Phone: 4655 8049


Fax: 4655 3269


Email: Camden-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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